
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

  

 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                      November 1, 2019  

Payment Change for all Medicare Supplement Products 
 
Effective January 1, 2020, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota (Blue Cross) will be making a change to 
reimbursement for enhanced services allowed by a Medicare Supplement plan that are not covered by Medicare.  
 
Providers will be reimbursed up to the amount allowed by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) if 
there is a rate available. For those services that Medicare does not establish a rate for, Blue Cross will allow 35% of 
Regular Billed Charge.   
 
Products Impacted 
This change only applies to:  

• All Medicare Supplement Products 
 
Questions? 
If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820.  
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